
Special meeting of Lincoln Senior Men’s Golf League, April 2020 

Members Participating:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Gerhart, Toomey, 
Honeycutt, Jessen, McMichael, Tritt, Gabel, Vogt, Rainey 

 

It was learned on April 11, 2020, the day following the regular April meeting, that 
the city courses would not allow any league play until after the end of the social 
distancing directive, which falls on May 6th.  Subsequent to that, the LMSGL held a 
weekend long email conversation to discuss the next step.  The above named 
members were involved in that discussion and the following decisions were made. 

•  The start of league play will be moved to June 1st, with play on both 
Mondays and Wednesdays for the 18 holers and Mondays and Thursdays 
for the 9 holers through June, then using only Wednesdays for 18 holers 
and Thursdays for 9 holers.  There will be a couple of exceptions and that 
information will be included in an email sent to all members. 
 

• Since the start of the league has been moved later, the deadline for 
registration will be moved to May 1st.  This information will be included in 
the email as well as an article to be included in the April 18th edition of the 
Neighborhood Extra.  
 
 

• Members are encouraged to frequently check web site and monitor their 
emails since the situation may be constantly changing.  
 

The membership registration for this year is nearly the same as in 2019. 

Gary Westerhoff 

Secretary 


